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July 28, 2023 
 
 
 
Colin Hauser  Student ID: A00433241 
3138 Overhulse Rd NW, Apt 65 
Olympia, WA 
98502 
 
Dear Colin, 
 
I regret to inform you that the Graduate Program on the Environment Admissions 
Committee is unable to offer you admission to the Fall 2023 cohort of the Master of 
Environmental Studies degree.  
 
The Admissions Committee members were impressed by some aspects of your application 
and the enthusiastic support in your letters of recommendation. However, we also had some 
concerns about your academic readiness based on your overall transcript and the quality of 
some written submissions that were part of the application.  
 
If you would like to discuss ways to improve your application for the following year, I would 
be happy to meet and suggest strategies for improving your application. I would also be 
happy to discuss alternative routes for preparing yourself to enter the environmental field. 
Please call or email me if you would like to meet. 
  
We appreciate your interest in the program and wish you the best of luck in your future 
ventures. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Francis 

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 
Director, Master of Environmental Studies Program 
francisk@evergreen.edu 
360-867-5831 
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